
	
	Henry	Samueli	School	of	Engineering	and	Applied	Science	
	
November	9,	2017	
	
TO:	 	 Sandra	Graham,	Chair,	Academic	Senate	
	
FROM:		 Jeff	Eldredge,		
	 	 Chair,	HSSEAS	Faculty	Executive	Committee	
	
RE:	 HSSEAS	FEC	response	to	Proposed	Revisions	to	Senate	Regulation	424.A.3	(Area	

D)	
	
The	Faculty	Executive	Committee	(FEC)	of	the	Henry	Samueli	School	of	Engineering	&	Applied	
Science	(HSSEAS)	discussed	the	proposal	to	change	Senate	Regulation	424.A.3	(the	Area	D	
requirement)	at	its	October	13,	2017	meeting.	
	
We	are	very	supportive	of	these	revisions	and	have	no	further	comments	or	concerns.	
	
cc		
Myrna	Reneau,	Executive	Assistant	to	SEAS	Faculty	Executive	Committee	
Valeria	Dimas,	Executive	Assistant	to	Academic	Senate	Chair		
	
	


